
Thunder Bay - Superior North Provincial Liberal Association
2023 Annual General Meeting

Thursday, January 19th, 2023, at 6:30 PM
Location: The Slovak Legion, 801 Atlantic Ave, Thunder Bay, ON, P7C 2T3

Chair: Jordan Hudyma (Regional Vice President, North)

Agenda
1. Call to Order
2. President’s Report
3. Treasurer's Report
4. Election of Executive Committee
5. President’s Remarks
6. Other Business
7. Adjournment

Candidates for Executive Offices

President - Matt Pascuzzo

Executive Vice-President - Jason Veltri

Secretary - Vacant

Treasurer - Crystal Caputo

Director - Larry Joy

Director - Jordan Hudyma

Director - George Macey

Director - Frances Harding



Director - Vacant (6)

Biographies

Matt Pascuzzo - President

Born and raised in Thunder Bay, Matt is a third-year law student at Lakehead’s Bora
Laskin Faculty of Law. He is currently completing his articling placement at Buset LLP in
Thunder Bay. Prior to law school, Matt worked on Parliament Hill, serving as Press
Secretary to Prime Minister Trudeau. He also worked for Minister Patty Hajdu in her
roles as Minister of Women and Gender Equality, Minister of Labour, and Minister of
Health.

Matt is a member of the City of Thunder Bay Committee of Adjustment, sits on the
Board of Directors of the Canadian Mental Health Association (Thunder Bay) and is a
member of the CMHA’s Governance Committee. He also serves as the Public Relations
Secretary for the Italian Society of Port Arthur and is a Director on the Thunder
Bay-Superior North Federal Liberal Riding Association.

In his spare time, Matt enjoys spending time with family and friends, cooking new
recipes, and getting outside to hike or cross-country ski.

Jason Veltri - Executive Vice-President



Jason is a dedicated, hardworking community organizer and passionate activist for
Human Rights.  For many years, Jason has been focused on making life better and
more inclusive for Equity Seeking, Indigenous and Racialized communities.  Jason’s
true passion is working for those who are still the most marginalized in the
community.

Jason has worked tirelessly to build a community of which we can all be proud. His
advocacy for inclusion and acceptance in Thunder Bay has been broad and has
included many partners in the public and private sectors. Jason founded the
Rainbow Collective of Thunder Bay, so that local businesses and organizations had
the training and tools needed to better understand and build inclusive spaces for
the 2SLGBTQIA+ communities.

Jason has been a very active member of the Liberal Party, both provincially and
federally.  He has been a member of the Federal Riding Association executive since
2016, supporting Patty Hajdu, and helped support the rebuilding of the Thunder
Bay-Superior North EDA through increased fundraising activities, and community
engagement, Days of Action, and election readiness.

Visit www.jasonveltri.ca for more information or links to his social media pages.

http://www.jasonveltri.ca/

